From: Karl Braconier

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Public Comment on Northern Pass

Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 7:54:51 PM
Hi Pamela,

Just want to confirm my opposition to Northern Pass as a resident of central NH
since 1973. | am for wind power and for hydro-electric power but not at the
sacrifice of the environment.

Money is the only reason for not burying all of the power lines and if Northern Pass
spent as much money on burying the lines as they have on delays and legal fees
they would probably be on time and under budget.

Thank you for listening (reading) our thoughts,

Karl & Kellie Braconier
PO Box 275

295 No. Mayhew Tpk.
Hebron, NH. 03241
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